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Downtown Building Owners, 
	As the holiday season approaches, we are excited to announce a joint project between Sapulpa Main Street, and the SEE SAPULPA Tourism to install building top Christmas lighting downtown for the 2020 holiday season. The buildings aligning Dewey Street from Main to Oak St, will be outlined along the rooftops, bringing back a nostalgic look from seasons past.  In order to complete this project in time for our Lights ON ceremony held Tuesday, November 18th the installation process will be starting soon! We have selected Symmetry Land Services to perform the installation. They are a local, bonded company, to do the work and they will access your building by skylift or roof access. The attachment of the lights will cause no damage to your building. The lights will be powered through the city’s power, so that there is no additional electricity cost or light cost to any building owners.
	As a building owner located along this route, we ask that you sign this document allowing us to attach these lights to your building.  We are excited to see this holiday addition to our downtown district and appreciate your willingness to participate.  Thank you for your continued support of Sapulpa’s Downtown district. 

__________________________________		_____________________________________
Business Name						Business Address


_________________________________		____________________________________
Property Owner Name (Print)				Property Owner Signature


_________________________________		
Date
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